2022 Year End Newsletter

In this edition, we discuss local deliveries, more new products, firearms training, and more....

Local Delivery

Many of you are still unaware we offer same-day local delivery, within a certain radius of the store, for a \$10 fee. A few have taken advantage of this option and, as winter approaches, you may not be able to come to us, but we can come to you. For Military, we *can* deliver on Ft. Meade.

As a reminder, deliveries are conducted Monday-Saturday 12pm-6pm only. Any orders received after these hours will be added to the next delivery day. For special delivery instructions, please use the "notes" section during checkout – for example, call before delivering, security gate code, deliver to mailbox/front door/side door/etc.

The nearby road construction has been a major problem in conducting deliveries. Therefore, we ask customers, who are further away, please put in your delivery request prior to 2pm. This will allow staff to accommodate your request and return to the store in a timely fashion. Click HERE to read our Shipping/Delivery web page for ALL info. As always, curbside pick-up is still available.

New Products

We have added more new devices and new flavors & nicotine levels to our store. So be sure to check out the website and/or in-store menus.

Special Orders

If you have problems finding and/or obtaining your favorite liquid flavor, replacement coil, or favorite device, let us work for you. If we have access to these items, we are happy to obtain them for you. What's the catch? No catch – just pay in advance and we will notify you upon arrival.

Holiday Hours

Christmas Eve: 10a – 3p, Christmas Day: Closed New Year's Eve: 10a – 3p, New Year's Day: Closed

Firearms Training

The new governor will be sworn in on January 18, 2023. He has already stated his new administration wants to eliminate the ability for law-abiding citizens to obtain and/or carry a firearm for self-defense. It is very apparent that areas with the strictest firearm laws have the highest crime rate. There is no logical reason why the ability to defend oneself, family, or others is restricted. Therefore, now is the time to submit for your Wear & Carry Permit and/or HQL (Handgun Qualification License).

The next class for these will be held on January 7-8, 2023. There may not be another opportunity if/when they change the laws. It's been said, "It's better to have and not use it than to need it and not have it". CFT is offering a holiday discount, so sign up now before it's too late. These courses, all others, dates, and information are found on their website - chaletfirearmstraining.com.

Stay informed, ALL updates are available on the <u>News/Events</u> page on our website (<u>vapechalet.com</u>).